
Second testing of the proposed change of Service rule  

in wheelchair singles play – Copa Tango VII – Buenos Aires, Argentina. 

 

The first testing of the proposed change of Service rule for wheelchair singles play was at 
Romanian Open in Cluj-Napoca, Romania in May 2009. 
As announced earlier there is going to be a second testing of the proposal at Copa Tango VII in 
Buenos Aires, Argentina on November 19 – 21, 2009.  
 
Just for refreshing, the proposed wording of the new rule: 
Unless rally is a let, a player shall score a point 
if his opponent makes a service to a receiver in wheelchair in such a way, that the ball, in 
singles leaves the receiver's court after touching it by either of its sidelines. 
 
The managers of each country participating at this tournament please inform all your wheelchair 
players about the testing. 
 
The umpires umpiring in the tournament will be instructed about the testing in detail at the 
Referee’s briefing before the start of the tournament. 
 
The pictures below explain different situations when service is delivered. 
 
Karol Ziduliak       ITTF PTTD Technical Officer 

 


